
Disney Update: 

Hello to you all 

 

We hope you and your family are safe and well.  

 

We have been working with the tour operator in an attempt to postpone our trip to Disney 

rather than cancel it completely.  

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have been able to move the trip to the summer 

of 2021. The new dates will see us departing on Monday 12th July and returning on 

Thursday 15th July 2021. The itinerary will remain exactly the same and we won't be 

missing out on anything that we had planned.  

 

We know this is now an entire year away but we felt it was the best option considering the 

current circumstances.  

 

More details will be provided once we receive them from the tour operator and we are 

back in school.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns before then, please contact Mr Piekielniak on his 

email piekielniaki@hwbmail.net and he will happily answer any questions you may have.  

 

All the best  

TEAM DISNEY 2021 
 


